
 

 
 
 

BOARD PLANNING AND GOALS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

September 30, 2025 
 

Zoom: https://chemeketa.zoom.us/j/92748427815?jst=2 
 
 

I. Committee Meeting   8:15-8:45 a.m.  Web Conferencing 
Discuss and make recommendations on the Chemeketa Board of Education’s goals  
for 2025–2026 

 
 
 

 
Chemeketa Community College prohibits unlawful discrimination based on the following: 
 
● Race ● Color ● Religion 
● National Origin ● Sex ● Marital Status 
● Disability ● Protected Veteran Status ● Age 
● Gender ● Gender Identity/ Expression ● Sexual Orientation 
● Pregnancy ● Whistleblowing ● Genetic Information 
● Domestic Abuse Victim ● Expunged Juvenile Record ● Injured Workers 
● Protected Hairstyle (CROWN Act) 
● Victims of Domestic Violence (Sexual Assault, 

Stalking, and/or Harassment) 

● Political Affiliation or Belief ● Tobacco Use During Work Hours 
 
 

Or any other status protected by federal, state, or local law in any area, activity, or operation of the College. The College also prohibits 
retaliation against an individual for engaging in activity protected under this policy and interfering with the individual’s rights or privileges 
granted under federal, state, or local laws. 
 
Under College policies, equal opportunity for employment, admission, and participation in the College’s programs, services, and activities will 
be extended to all persons, and the College will promote equal opportunity and treatment through the application of its policies and other 
College efforts designed for that purpose.  
 
For concerns, inquiries, or complaints regarding student disability accessibility and accommodations contact: 
Section 504/ADA Coordinator for Students: Karen Alexander, Director, Student Accessibility and Testing Services, 503.399.5276 
 
Persons having questions or concerns about Title IX, which includes gender-based discrimination, sexual harassment, sexual violence, 
gender-based violence, and stalking, contact the Title IX coordinator, Jon Mathis at 503-584-7323, 4000 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem, OR 97305, 
or http://go.chemeketa.edu/titleix.  
 
All persons having questions or concerns related to Equal Employment Opportunity or Affirmative Action should contact the Affirmative Action 
Officer at 503.315.4586, 4000 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem, OR 97305.   
 
Individuals may also contact the U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights (OCR), 810 3rd Avenue #750, Seattle, WA 98104, 
206.607.1600.  
 
To request this publication in an alternative format, please call 503.399.5192. For language access please call 503.315.4586 or email 
alice.sprague@chemeketa.edu. 

https://chemeketa.zoom.us/j/92748427815?jst=2

